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17/12/2019  12:06:552019/6192/T SUPPRT Peter Jacobs I fully support the removal of these Leylandii. They have grown to be totally out of scale with their environment 

and how much bigger they will get is unknown. They cast very heavy shading on their surroundings and 

reduce light into some of the flats to their south. The fifth tree has already been removed due to disease and a 

drain under the road needed repairing due to root intrusion. They are not major contributors to native wildlife 

habitat. I can not underatand how Leylandii, considered nowdays to be virually a weed, ever came to be 

protected by TPOs. They should be replaced by trees more suitable for this location.
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